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INFORMATIONAL MEETING
FINANCIAL REVIEW

JULY 19, 1990

Present: Kathy Hughes, Amelia Cornelius, Loretta Metoxen, Ernie Stevens Sr. .
Larry Barton, Sonny King.

Others: Kathy King, Lynn Vandenlangenberg, Butch Rentmeester, Arvin

Prebelski, Chris Johms, John Spangberg, Bobbie Webster, Wayne

Skenandore, Bob Niemela, Sherri Mousseau, Thelma Mclester, Jim

Danforth.

Update on financial report after the implementation of budget restraints:

1. Reduction of Inventory for enterprises has been cut but is due to the
increase of sales.

2, Program advertising can be cut approximately 407 without causing any
serious problems.

3. Gaming advertising plan has not been completed yet. 1Ideal plan is to
consolidate the advertising of Gaming, retail and programs to coordinate
and utilize all media as necessary.

4. Discussion on need to advertise the West Wind Center. It was recommended
that the Communications Department do a feature story on the retail
stores.

5. There were suggestions on construction of a truck stop on Higlway 32-29
corner, improve; the parking for trucks at the 54 store.

Discussion on the state gas tax and the need to develop an ordinance/code and
to negotiate with the state.

John Spangberg requested a report on the amount of gas pumped per month back
to 1987, Bob Niemela will work on obtaining that report.

Lucky U is completed per the requirements of EPA.

Kathy Hughes asked for comments in regard to the budget restraints presently
in effect. ,

Commmity Development has made the 107 cut and is in the process of revising
their camplete budget.

No Major projects are being affected by the restraints.



INFORMATIONAL MEETING
July 19, 1990
Page 2

Change in Bingo net profits is due to the budget now being charged for the
building, advertising and expansion of the building.

Discussion on the elementary school. It is projected for construction start
in fall of 1991 and to open in fall of 1992.

Respectfully Submitted,

- /1 .
Amelia Cornellus XQ/M\“

Tribal Secretary



